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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
July 21, 2022 
 
CITY SEEKS PUBLIC INPUT ON UPGRADES NEEDED IN CLOVIS 
 
CLOVIS, NM – The City of Clovis will hold a public meeting at 2:30 p.m., Wednesday, 
July 27th, 2022, at the North Annex, Clovis-Carver Library, 701 Main Street, Clovis to 
discuss major projects/purchases that should be included on the City’s Infrastructure 
and Capital Improvement Plan (ICIP). Residents of Clovis are invited to attend and 
provide input on projects they believe should be included. 

The ICIP is a document that is revised each year to show major projects the City hopes 
to accomplish within the next five years. Some general characteristics of infrastructure 
capital improvement projects are long life cycle of at least 10 years, not part of annual 
budget and new systems/buildings or major renovation/repairs. Projects must also fall 
under the responsibility of local government and not be related to private business. 

Municipalities and counties all over New Mexico submit their ICIPs to the New Mexico 
Department of Finance and Administration each year, and state legislators use these 
documents to decide which projects will receive state capital outlay funding in 
subsequent years.  

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this meeting, please contact the 
City Manager’s Office at 575-763-9653. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


